
       

       

From: gordon[e-mail address redacted]
 
Sent: 10/17/2011 05:40:15 PM
 
To: USPTO Info <usptoInfo@uspto.gov>
 
Subject: Patents Webinar for the new Patent Law
 

Is the PTO going to have an on-line webinar and archive of it for the new patent 

law?
 

Thank You 


Gordon Coplein Reg 19,165
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